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Linz, January 21%, 2020

Letter of Recommendation for Gabor Pintér

| am pleased to write a letter of recommendation for Gabor Pintér, born on August 31%, 1965.
In his position as a Hardware design engineer, Gabor was employed at Robart from October
2014 to March 2017. After he went back to work from his home office in 2017, he continued
to support the design and maintenance of our products.

Robart develops artificial intelligence and navigation for mobile robots and is the leading
system provider for autonomous consumer robots. The Robart navigation system is a compact
unit of sensors, electronics and intelligent software that manufacturers integrate into their
robotic devices.

Gabor’s was an important contributor to the Hardware team and designed a large part of the
main board of our cleaning robot, the Hardware and Firmware of the battery management
unit and one version of the safety circuit. Furthermore, he experimented with various sensors.
Gdabor always tried to use small microcontrollers to replace traditionally designed discrete
circuits, and was very fond of ultra-cheap Chinese components.

Gabor is a mindful developer and always eager for pushing himself with a high willingness to
learn new technologies. Regarding interpersonal aspects, he is a responsible and highly

motivated person and integrated very well in our international team.

Therefore, we strongly recommend Gabor without any hesitation and wish him all the best for
his future challenges.

Please do not hesitate to contact me for further information.
Best Regards,
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Dr. Harold Artés
(CEO, Founder)




